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October 2024 
 
Dear Chimo Gymnastics Community, 
 
As we gather for our Annual General Meeting, I want to take a moment to reflect on the past 
year and express my heartfelt gratitude to everyone involved with Chimo Gymnastics Club. 
 
This year has been a period of remarkable growth and transformation, made possible by the 
leadership of General Manager Kyna Fletcher. Kyna has navigated challenges with 
professionalism and vision, and her dedication to our athletes and programs has truly elevated 
our club. From the successful summer day camps to the impressive turnout in our fall 
registration, Kyna’s efforts have set a positive trajectory for Chimo. 
 
I also want to extend a special thank you to our coaching staff. Your commitment, enthusiasm, 
and expertise have been instrumental in shaping the experience of our young athletes. Your 
hard work ensures that our programs run smoothly and effectively, and without you, we would 
not be where we are today. The development of our younger coaches, as well as their recent 
certifications, reflects your mentorship and the strong foundation you have helped build. 
 
We have seen a continuous interest in gymnastics, with many classes filling up quickly this year. 
Additionally, Kyna’s initiatives to explore opportunities for hosting prestigious events like Elite 
Canada, training camps with other gyms demonstrate our ambition to enhance our presence in 
the gymnastics community. 
 
Thank you to Kyna, our dedicated coaches, and our volunteers for your unwavering support and 
commitment to Chimo Gymnastics. Together, we are fostering a vibrant community for our 
athletes, and I look forward to what we can achieve in the coming year. 
 
 
Vivian Schau 
Board Chair 
Chimo Gymnastics Club 
 
 
 

 


